
Rules:
No talking while o

boss (feocher) or
onother employee
(f ellow student) is
tolking.
No inappropriate or
unwholesome talk
will be used in the
workploce (school).

Disciplinory action
in onother
deportment (other
classes; for
example- PE, Music,
etc.) will result in o
penalty to your
wages.

Roises & Bills
Woges -You will
receiveawage per day just
for coming to work on time
and hoving your assignment
book signed by your direct
supervisor (mom/dod).

However, absences or the
lack of o signature will
result in o lack of payment

for the day.

Pqynent-Poyday will be

every Monday.

Rqises-You hove a chance

of receiving o raise for
going above and beyond the
coll of duty. You must

receive 5 stamps/stickers
on your poy raise chort in

order to receive o rqise.
You moy gzt these stickers
6y getting a 1O0 on a test.
Bills- Bills will be sent
home the first Tuesdoy of
the month ond must be

signed by your direct
supervisor (mom/dod). If
you do not have the money
to poy your bill you will have
to do "cotnmunity service"
to poy il aff . You will be
billzd for being unprepored

for work (closs). You will
olso be billed for each of
the following: no name on

paper, having to 9o to your
locker, getting your norne on

the boord, not hoving fhe
supplies you need, not
hoving homework dane,
turning in incomplete
homework, comploining when
osked to do something, or
onything elsethat one of
the Board of Directors
deems permissible.

/tloll-,qs an employee of
Eagle 56 Enterprises you

ore entitled to o monthly
trip to the Class Moll where
you can spend thewages
that you have earned on

what ever you desir e. The
mall will 6e open f or
purchases the first
Wednesday of every month.
You moy only make 2
purchases per month.
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